Hannah Elliott

——— —
From: Jeanne Sakai <jconniesakai@gmail.com> _
Senk Thursday, May 2, 2024 10:56 PM CROOK COUNT
To: Plan
Subject: Dollar General MAY 03 2024

PLANNING DEPT

We don’t need a Dollar General up JC. It’s a trashy junk store. It would absolutely look out of place,
ruining the beauty of the area.

Jeanne Sakai
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